
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Ph.D. candidates, 

 

Bangor University Law School (Wales) is delighted and honoured to invite doctoral students 

to present on their doctoral research at the 3rd annual Ph.D. Workshop on Thursday and 

Friday, 3rd and 4th May, 2018.  

 

The theme for the workshop will be “Citizenship”, a broad theme that could refer to any of 

the following areas of law, and most likely other fields of law too! 

 

 Immigration & Citizenship Law 

 EU Law 

 Constitutional Law 

 Public International Law  

 Private International Law  

 Refugee Law 

 Law of Armed Conflicts 

 Family Law  

 Tax Law 

 Sports Law 

 

Criteria: 

 

We welcome law Ph.D. candidates at any stage of their research, to submit the following to 

m.hyland@bangor.ac.uk  and wanda.mastor@ut-capitole.fr by Friday 16th March, 2018. 

 

1) CV 

2) Documents certifying registration on a law Ph.D. programme, and  

3) An abstract consisting of the title and a short summary of the Ph.D. candidate’s 

presentation (150-200 words)  

 

Upon Acceptance of your Submission 

 

All applicants will be notified by Friday, 23rd March, 2018, or shortly after. Successful 

applicants will be required to submit full workshop papers of 12-15 pages/7000-8000 words 

to the above email addresses by Thursday 26th April, 2018. Each presenter will be given a 

maximum of 15 minutes to give their presentation. Any presentation slides or materials for 

the oral presentation should be emailed to the organisers no later than Thursday 26th April, 

2018 At the end of the workshop, each presenter will receive a participation certificate and the 

best papers will be published in the European School of Law Journal. 

 

Logistics/Fees 

 

No fees are required. However, all travel and accommodation expenses are borne by the 

participant. The address of Bangor Law School is College Rd, Bangor, Gwynedd, LL57 2DG, 

Wales, the UK. Bangor is in the North West of Wales and is about two and a half hours’ train 

journey from Manchester and Liverpool airports. It is about three and a half hours’ train 

journey (direct train) from London (Euston station).  

 

Enquiries about the workshop should be directed to Dr. Mark Hyland (at 

m.hyland@bangor.ac.uk) or Ms. Miriam Mbah (at m.mbah@bangor.ac.uk) of Bangor 
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University Law School. 

 

Accommodation  

 

Bangor University Law School has reserved 35 bedrooms (at preferential commercial rates) in 

Bangor University’s Gold Star Management Centre for the PhD Workshop. They have been 

reserved for the following three nights: Wednesday 2nd May, Thursday 3rd May and Friday 4th 

May.The Management Centre is located very close to the venue for the Workshop and is 

equipped with wi-fi. Importantly, the bedrooms will be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis and the organisers strongly recommend that you reserve accommodation 

early and, ideally, before Wednesday 11th April. Prices per bedroom (to include breakfast), 

per night, are: £70, £81, £92 and £97, depending on the type of bedroom required.  

 

When booking, please quote the following booking code – GA00871 - and let them know that 

you will be attending the Law School’s PhD Workshop on the 3rd/4th May.  

 

Please make your accommodation booking directly with the Management Centre. 

Contact details for the Management Centre: 

Phone: +44 (0)1248 365 900 (main reception) 

Email: info@themanagementcentre.co.uk 

 

Important dates  

 

Event  Date  

Abstract submission opens  

 

7th February, 2018   

Abstract submission deadline  

(including CV and certificate of 

Registration) 

 

16th March, 2018   

Notification to applicants 

 

23rd March, 2018   

Full paper submission deadline  

 

26th April 2018 

Oral presentation slides/materials 

deadline  

 

26th April 2018  

Workshop  

 

 3rd and 4th May 2018  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Professor Dermot Cahill, Dean of Bangor University Law School  

Dr. Mark Hyland, Lecturer in Law, Bangor University Law School  

Professor Wanda Mastor, Director of Toulouse European School of Law  
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